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Dear Parent/Carer 
 

Annual Studio Fee and Recommended Materials 
 

We hope your daughters’ first art lessons of the term have been exciting.  This year, your daughter 

will have the chance to explore painting and drawing with a broad range of media in art, as well as 

hand embroidery in textiles and working with clay in ceramics. 
 

In the Art Department students are required to pay a one off annual studio fee of £4.50 which covers 

the cost of other specialist equipment including sketchbooks and materials used during your 

daughter’s studies.  We ask that all parents pay this fee through ParentPay by Friday 7 October 2022.  

If you have any queries please contact the school Finance Department via email at 

finance@tolworthgirlsschool.co.uk. 
 

The studio fee for your daughter covers the following: 

 1 x sketchbook 

 Specialist equipment for the textiles project  

 Specialist equipment for the art project  

 Specialist equipment for ceramics 
 

Your daughter has already received her sketchbook so she can get straight onto the practical work.  
 

In addition, an art pack for your daughter to use at home is also available to purchase (this is 
optional).  This pack is incredibly useful to help your daughter complete her homework tasks.  If you 
wish to purchase the art pack, payment must also be made through ParentPay no later than  
Friday 7 October 2022. 
 

The cost of the art pack is £5.30 and includes the following: 

 1 x high quality watercolour palette  

 1 x paintbrush  

 2B + 4B pencils  

 Scissors  

 Pritt stick  
 

If you purchase an art pack, this will be distributed a few weeks after the payment deadline as the 

items will need to be ordered.  
 

Yours faithfully 

 

 

 

Mrs P Billingsley      Miss L Wadham 

Joint Head of Art    Joint Head of Art 
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